
From: White, John
Sent: Monday, January 12, 2009 7:49 AM
To: Paananen, Ron; Stone, Craig; Smith, Rick (UCO)
Subject: Fw: C-7575 Order To Suspend Work
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6/22/2009

FYI on our Early Electrical Relocation contract actions related to the bored tunnel conflicts. 
 
We have issues a work suspension for the northern portion of the project through this Friday, meanwhile we have 
directed the contractor to move to the southern portion of the contract work. While are exposed to some overhead 
and additional re-mob costs, we buy ourselves some time to evaluate the options and coordinate with the City. 
 
John 

From: Johnson, R. Paul  
To: Johnson, Paul (UCO); Berge, Diane; Hart, Scott; Hepler, Kevin; Williams, Leonard; Brading, Harry; Brissette, 
Andrew; Sangani, Vinod; Gordon, Feather  
Cc: Lindsley, Doug; Madden, Tom; Preedy, Matt; White, John; Stroschein, Wendy  
Sent: Thu Jan 08 17:08:13 2009 
Subject: C-7575 Order To Suspend Work  

Today at 4:30 PM I spoke with Mike McGinley to let him know that I have issued an Order To Suspend Work, 
effective at the close of business on Friday, January 9, 2009 on all work north of, but not including, Royal 
Brougham Way (except as noted in the Order).  The Order is effective through the close of business Friday, 
January 16, 2009.  I will provide you with a copy of the Order.   
  
Mike has received a fax copy of the Order.  He will review and call me Friday morning.   
  
I let Mike know that this order has nothing to do with his company's performance on the project, but is related to 
WSDOT's overall Alaska Way Viaduct project.  
  
Please let me know if you have questions.   
  
R. Paul Johnson, PE 
UCO Project Engineer (Temporary) 
206 768-5647 


